
 

 

 

Regulatory Circular RG14-176 
Date:  December 18, 2014 

To:  Trading Permit Holders 
From:  Business Development Division 
RE:  Floor Broker Workstation 2  
 

Beginning January 2, 2015, a new version of the Floor Broker Workstation, called FBW2, is expected to 
be made available to Trading Permit Holder (“TPH”) broker groups on the trading floor of the CBOE.  
Among its many features, and in preparation for the regulatory requirement announced in Regulatory 
Circular RG14-153 that requires complex orders of 12 and fewer legs to be entered on a single order 
ticket, the new application will provide a multi-leg ticket that may include up to twelve (12) legs.  Users 
of the current FBW version should be aware that support for that version will be discontinued six 
months after availability of FBW2.  Accordingly, users are encouraged to review FBW2 functionality as 
soon as possible.  
 
Floor Broker TPHs are being contacted to arrange a detailed training session for their FBW user group.  
Users are also encouraged to go to Post 10 for a hands-on practice session on FBW2.   
 
Training materials will be supplied in advance of the FBW2 rollout. 
 
Additional Information: 
Questions regarding related to this circular may be directed to the CBOE Help Desk at 866-728-2263 or 
helpdesk@cboe.com. 


